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19-Apr-2017
 
Elizabeth Kerr

 
Dear Ms Kerr,
 
Official information request for KERR, FREEDOM CAMPING SURVEY
 
I refer to your official information request dated 12-April-2017 for "the timeline for
 presentation of (freedom camping) survey results and analysis, by report, to Councillors
 and or Community Board(s)."
 
I have put your request to Jendi Paterson, our Recreation Planning and Facilities
 Manager, and she has sent me the following response:
 
"The survey results were in hard copy so it has taken some time to gather all of the information
 and ensure it can be analysed properly. This information will be made available at the earliest
 opportunity, but will likely feed into a report that will look at amending schedule C of the
 Freedom Camping Bylaw if required. This will go to the appropriate committee or Council before
 the end of the financial year (end of June, 2017)."
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Sandy Graham.
 
 
Yours sincerely
Arlene Goss
 
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
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